
 

 

 

 

23 August 2021 

 

Kia ora HCK whānau 

 

COVID19 – Remaining in Alert Level 4 

The government has just announced an extension to the Alert Level 4 lockdown until 11.59pm on 

Friday 27 August.  Therefore, all kindergartens remain closed. 

 

If there are any changes to this situation, we will keep you informed using our usual communication 

methods.   

 

We hope you’ve been enjoying the storytime and music sessions our teachers have already been 

doing, remember to check out our Facebook page and website for links to more online learning 

resources. 

 

We know this may be a stressful time for you and your whānau, so please reach out to the 

kindergarten teachers if you need assistance.   

 

We look forward to seeing you all back at our kindergartens soon, but for now, keep up the good 

hygiene practices, stay strong, stay home and be kind. 

 

Noho ora mai 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charmaine Hakaraia and Norma Roberts 

HCK General Managers 

 


